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CONGRATULATORY CERTIFICATE
Congratulations to Vansh M (Year 7) who received a special invitation from the
Honourable Federal Minister and Member of Parliament, Ms. Anne Stanley. Vansh had
the honor of joining her for afternoon tea at her office, where he was also presented with a
Congratulatory Certificate. This recognition comes in celebration of his exceptional achievement
at the US Open Martial Arts World Championship 2023 for this outstanding performance.
Congratulations Vansh, what a great achievement!
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